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13th July 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Farewell Assembly – Year 6 
 

A Farewell Assembly for our Year 6 pupils is being held outside on the playground (unless the weather is 

unsuitable) on Thursday 22nd July at 9.45am to mark the end of their primary education and time at Lionel 

Walden.   
 

Despite the government’s relaxation of the Covid-19 measures from 19th July, the Local Authority is advising 

schools to continue with their existing measures until the end of term.  However, I would like parents to have the 

opportunity of joining their children for this special event.  If you would like to attend this Assembly, I kindly ask 

that you still adhere to the following measures:- 
 

 Only parents (not siblings or extended family members) to attend to minimise numbers;   

 Anyone displaying any symptoms of Covid-19 (or who has any household contacts with symptoms) must 

not attend; 

 Follow the one-way system - enter along pedestrian access (left-hand side of school building); after the 

Assembly, exit via the vehicular access; 

 Please wear a face covering (unless exempt); 

 Please do not enter the playground until 9.40am;  

 Parents will be asked to stand around the perimeter of the playground maintaining a distance of  

2 metres from all other parents and pupils and will be asked to leave the playground immediately after the 

Assembly. 
 

Photographs may be taken from a distance for your own personal use – please do not share images of other pupils 

or adults on social media. 
 

Please can you confirm names of Year 6 parents who will be attending, via email, to the School Office, by 

Wednesday 21st July. 
 

Please note that if the weather is unsuitable, we shall be unable to accommodate any parents and the Assembly will 

take place indoors.  I will do my best to order a large dose of sunshine! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 


